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  September 27, 2007 
 
 
 
Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 

Subject: Resolution authorizing the acceptance and expenditure of up to 

$650,000 in private contributions for the purpose of training members of 
the Milwaukee Fire Department and purchasing various supplies for the 

Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative, Project Staying Alive program. 
 
 
Dear Honorable Members 
 
Please accept for introduction at the October 23, 2007 meeting the attached file establishing a 
contribution account for the acceptance and expenditure of private contributions for the training 

firefighters and purchasing supplies related to the Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative, 
Project Survive Alive program.  
 
This resolution would allow the Milwaukee Fire Department to accept donations up to $650,000 
from citizens, foundations and other entities in support of the Project Staying Alive program; a 
program operated in collaboration with the Milwaukee Public Schools.  Specifically, Milwaukee 
Children’s Hospital and Milwaukee Public Schools offered donation of $3,148 and $100,000, 
respectively to train firefighters on the program and purchase supplies. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 286-8971 or Emma Stamps at 286-5281. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Michael L. Jones 
  Deputy Chief 
   

Fire Department 

Douglas A. Holton 
Chief 
 

Brian Glassel 

Assistant Chief 


